
 

New College Conference Covid-19 Safety Protocol 

 

 New College continues to follow Government guidance.  
  
 All delegates are kindly requested to take a lateral flow test no more than 24 hours 

prior to arriving at New College. If this test is positive or you are exhibiting 
coronavirus symptoms, please do not attend the conference. 

  
 Delegates are not required to wear masks but may be requested to do so in crowded 

or less well-ventilated areas.  
  
 Should a delegate test positive for the virus while at New College, accommodation in 

which to isolate (and associated meals) can be arranged for an additional fee. 
  
 The College provides hand gel in public spaces but guests are encouraged to bring 

their own for regular personal use. 
  
 Although social distancing is not mandatory, delegates are asked to be aware that 

others may be clinically vulnerable or anxious about being in close proximity to other 
people. With this in mind, please remember to respect the physical boundaries of 
other delegates. 

  

 


